
 

 

 

July 2025 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

Rugby Preseason 2025 

We are delighted to invite your son to take part in the Senior Rugby pre-season in August. The aim is to give them the 

best chance possible to be physically robust and ready for September, so as to minimise the risk of injury once the 

season kicks off. These are not compulsory and we understand that there will be holidays, family visits and commitments 

elsewhere but it would be great for pupils to attend as many as possible when they are free and able to. The dates are 

as follows: 

 

Monday 18th August 2025  U16 and Senior  12.15-2pm* 

Wednesday 20th August 2025 U16 and Senior 12.15-2pm* 

Wednesday 27th August 2025 U14 and U15 10-11.30am U16 and Senior 12.15-2pm* 

Friday 29th August 2025  U14 and U15 10-11.30am U16 and Senior 12.15-2pm* 

Monday 1st – Wednesday 3rd September U16 and Senior Trip to Wales 

*For all U16 and Senior dates, the gym will be staffed by Mr Tod from 10.30am. 

 

Saturday 6th September 2025 

This year, our Club Day will be on Saturday 6th September 2025. We are excited that this will also coincide with the 

annual Scrummers’ Breakfast, which provides a great opportunity to meet the Scrummers’ committee as well as other 

parents. This will run from 9.30am until 12pm.   

U14  9.30-11am  U14 Parent Talk at 10.30am in the Chaplaincy Centre 

U15  11am – 12.30pm  U15 Parent Talk at 11am in the Chaplaincy Centre 

U16 & Senior 1-2.30pm 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Edward Conway  

Director of Rugby  


